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I am writing in strong support of LD 1337 and LD 1432. These are common-sense 
bills that uphold fairness, safety, and respect for biological women.
It is both inappropriate and unsafe for biological males to access female locker rooms,
bathrooms, shelters, or to compete against biological females in sports. Doing so 
undermines decades of progress made under Title IX and disrespects the rights and 
dignity of biological women and girls.
It is deeply concerning that many policymakers in Maine are ignoring the voices of 
the public. Surveys consistently show that the vast majority of 
Americans—approximately 80%—oppose allowing biological males to compete in 
female athletic competitions.
Maine must fully comply with Title IX, a federal law designed to ensure equal 
opportunities for women. State policies that conflict with this federal mandate should 
not stand.
I urge you to support LD 1337 and LD 1432. These bills ought to pass.


